October 8, 2024

Hurricane Milton Update:
CLUBHOUSE CLOSURE
TODAY at 5:00PM

Please be aware that Hurricane Milton is
approaching the West Coast of Florida and is
predicted to bring severe wind and rain to our area
as early as tonight. CenClub properties are fully
prepared for the hurricane in line with our Emergency
Hurricane Response Plan.

Given the unpredictable nature of this severe storm,
and in prioritizing the safety of our residents and
staff, the Clubhouse will close at 5:00pm today,
Tuesday, October 8. All CenClub facilities will
remain closed until the storm has passed and a
safety inspection of all recreation properties is
conducted.

Century Diner will remain closed tomorrow,
Wednesday, October 9. The restaurant will reopen
upon safety inspection, as well.

CenClub is actively monitoring the storm and we will
keep the community informed on changes to our
schedules and hours of operation as necessary.



